
WELCOME 
TO 

YEAR 4!



WELCOME TO YEAR 4

STAFF MEMBERS 

MR GRANGE 4G

MRS PULLIN AND MRS KENT 4PK

TA’S – MRS DAVIES, MS YASEEN

PPA STAFF – MRS PRICE, MRS HARPER



TIMETABLE



Swimming timetable









TRIPS

Jewish Synagogue –
Birmingham

History – Corinium 
Museum, Cirencester



KNOWLEDGE ORGANISERS

• This year, we are continuing to use ‘Knowledge Organisers’. 

• For each new topic in Science, Geography, History, RE and Art, 

the children will receive a knowledge organizer.

• This gives them the key vocabulary and key facts they will need 

to know for that topic.





BOOK/POETRY 
TALKS

This year, each year group from Year 1 onwards, will be asked to 

complete a book talk or poetry talk as part of their homework. 

A book talk is a review of a book your child has read and enjoyed. 

A poetry talk is where children get to share a poem they have found 

and related to. They may even create actions and perform the poem.

Book talks were trialled last year in Year 1 and 4 and proved to be 

very successful. 

Book talks are a great way to promote and recommend reading to 

one another, as well as developing speaking and listening skills. 



READING RECORDS
At our school, our priority is that all children leave as confident and 

competent readers, but to do this, we need parental engagement and 

support. 

Your child’s reading record is to log any reading done at home and it 

will be checked regularly by your class teacher.

It is important that your child reads as often as they can at home and 

our expectation is that they read 5 times a week (even one page will 

make a big difference).  

Children from Year 2 onwards will be encouraged to take ownership of 

their reading diaries. This means when an adult cannot log their reading, 

they can write it in themselves to show their teacher that they have 

read. 



• Times Tables Rock Stars is a carefully sequenced programme 
of daily times tables practice.

• It’s completed on a laptop, tablet or phone. 

• Children will be encouraged to try and beat their world 
record and increase their score.   As a school, we would also 
appreciate lots of practice on these at home too. 

The Year 4 statutory times table test will continue this year and 
therefore, it is highly important that your child can recall these. 

• They will be given a range of questions from 0-12 times table 
– total of 25

• They will have 6 seconds to answer each question

• The test will be completed on iPad



PE

• PE takes place on a Wednesday morning/afternoon.

• Please ensure that your child is wearing their PE kit on their set PE day. 

(This includes trainers). They must also wear their school jumper over 

the top. 

• If possible, please keep earrings out for the PE day. 

• Our first two units for PE will be  

- 4PK football and swimming

- 4G football and fitness 



HIGH STANDARDS- UNIFORM, RESPONSIBILITIES

Ties and blazers - expectations



E-SAFETY





CONTACTING TEACHERS

If you would like to speak to us, please email the year 4 
email address and we will reply or telephone you as soon 
as possible. We apologise, this may not be immediately. If 
it is urgent, please email or call the school office. This 
will prevent any congestion at the end of the day.

year4@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk

We are also looking for parents who have DBS to 
accompany us on trips throughout the year.  We are still 
finalising the trips for Year 4 but would love to have 
volunteers we can call upon.

mailto:year4@tgacademy.org.uk


SEND AT TUDOR GRANGE 
PERDISWELL

• SENDCo – Mrs Lucy Brooks.  Working days Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday.

• The first line of support for all children with SEND is Quality First Teaching in the whole 

class. Lesson content is scaffolded to ensure all children have the support in place to be 

able to make progress. A range of resources are made available to ensure all children have 

strategies they can use to support their learning.

• If children need additional support in lessons, this will be allocated and delivered by a 

support assistant.

• At times, children may be identified for intervention to help them close gaps in their 

learning or support a speech and language or social and emotional need.  Interventions are 

usually delivered in the afternoon by a support assistant.  This year, children will attend 

interventions for a 6 week period, with approximately 2 sessions per week.  This ensures 

interventions do not continue for long periods of time, reducing the amount of time they 

are with their peers in class.  You will always be notified if your child has been highlighted 

for interventions.



• If your child is on the register for SEND, they will have a Pupil Passport. This 

document is written by class teachers and parents. It is reviewed termly and 

new targets included if previous targets have been achieved. You will be invited 

to a termly meeting with your child's class teacher to discuss their passport 

and you will have a copy to keep at home.

• Please see the school website for our school SEND information report for 

more details around our Graduated Response to SEND.



Any questions?
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